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But as for you, be strong and do not give up, for your work will be rewarded ~ 2 Chronicles 15:7 
 

Inspire Believe Achieve 
Our aim is to inspire and encourage our children to believe in their ability to succeed through learning. This vision 
will enable them to achieve and succeed in reaching their full potential and beyond, now and for their future. 

 

                                                        

 

 
 

  

 

Dear Parents / carers 
 
After many years supporting and helping a great number of children, Mrs Porter has taken the 
decision to leave Edenham CE Primary School.  She is very sorry she has not had the opportunity to 
say goodbye, but would like to thank all the children and parents she has met over the last 10 
years here for the memories she has made.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Porter for all her hard work and the 
commitment she has shown to the school and children, she will be missed.  
 
If anyone would like to send any messages or good wishes to Mrs Porter, please hand them to the 
office and they will be passed on.  
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
 
Mr Pasqualino 
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